
 

Job Fair Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 

Saturday, January 25th; 9AM – 1PM 

925 Del Paso Blvd. Suite 100, 
Sacramento, CA 95815 

 

1. Is registration required? 
Pre-registration is not required to attend. However, you can get a jump start on the 
process by filling out an application prior to arriving onsite.   
 

2. Will the event be indoors? 
Yes, the event will be held indoors with multiple rooms being designated station 
areas. 
 

3. What should I bring? 
We encourage you to bring your transcripts and permits showing Early Childhood 
Education (ECE) courses. You can also bring a resume if you have one, but it is not 
necessary. 
 

4. Who is this event for? 
The event is for job seekers looking to apply for positions available in our Head Start 
Program. These are teaching and on-call cook/driver positions. 
 

5. Is this a kid-friendly event? 
You may be going through an interview process, so it is best not to bring children. 
However, we can accommodate if necessary.  
 

6. How should I dress? 
Dress for success! We encourage you to wear business-casual attire that is 
professional and comfortable.  
   

7. What can I expect at the Job Fair? 
Attendees to the Job Fair will have the opportunity to apply for open positions and 
applications will be screened on-site. Applicants who pass screening will be given 
the opportunity to interview, possibly receive tentative offers of employment, and 



begin the pre-employment process. Workforce Development assistance will be 
available for those who may not qualify for a teaching or cook/driver position as 
well. 
 

8. Will I be kept on the eligibility list for future vacant positions if I attend the 
event? 
There will be an eligibility list created for the Child Care Teacher Assistant position. 
Candidates who qualify for all other teaching and cook/driver positions will be given 
a job offer at the Job Fair. 

 


